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Mr. Chair

1. I wish from the outset to thank Mrs. Megayla Ulana Austin, Chair of

the Committee on Conferences (COC) and Mr. Cihan Terzi, Chair of

the Advisory Committee for Administrative and Budgetary Questions

(ACABQ), for introducing their respective reports. I also take this

opportunity to thank the Under-Secretary-General for General

Assembly and Conference Management, Mr. Movses Abelian and Mr.

Gopinathan Achamkulangarefor introducing their respective reports.

2. My delegation aligns itself with the statement delivered by the

- distinguished representative from the State of Palestine on behalf of

the Group of 77 and China. We wish to however make some

additional remarks.

3. My delegation acknowledges with deep appreciation the good work

undertaken by the Committee on Conferences during its substantive |

session held in September this



More significantly, UNON plays an important role in Africa



10.

11.

highlighted the urgency for upgrades to the conference centre and

requested the Secretary-General to provide detailed information

regarding the possible renovation works to address these con6㠮㠨呪h.on⥔㈰⸹㤰㘶㘠〠〠ㄠ㐲㐮㈳‴㘷⸸㠠呍ncy




